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(The following notification is in substitution for
that which appeared in the London Gazette
of the 17th ultimo: —)

Foreign Office,
September 15, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —

John Symington Hutchison, Esq., to be His
Majesty's Consul for the State of Yera Cruz
(with the exception of the Cantonso of
Ozuluama and Tantoyuca) and the State of
Tabasco, to reside at Vera Cruz.

Foreign Office,
September 24, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—

Henry Tom, Esq., to be His Majesty's Vice-
Consul at Rotterdam.

Foreign Office,
October I, 1913.

The KDt(3 has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—

Major John Grey Baldwin, C.B., to be His
Majesty's Consul-General for the Kingdom
of Boumania, to reside at Galatz; and also
to be His Majesty's Commissioner oh the
European Commission for the Navigation of
the River Danube.

Foreign Office,
October 1, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —

Spencer Stuart Dickson, Esq., to be His
Majesty's Consul for the Provinces of Santa
Fe, Cordova, Corrientes and Entre Rios, to
reside at Rosario.

Foreign Office,
October 6, 1913.

»
The KING has been graciously pleased to

appoint: —

Thomas Edward Jeffes, Esq., to be His
Majesty's Consul for the Arrondissement of
Brussels.

Foreign Office,
October 10, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Robert Spear Hudson, Esq., to be a Third

Secretary in His Majesty's Diplomatic Ser-
vice.

Foreign Office,
October 29, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Lucien Buchmann, Esq., to be His Majesty's

Consul-General for the Districts of Bavaria
to the south of the Danube, and the
Bavarian Palatinate,.to reside at Munich. *

Foreign Office,
November 1, 1913.

The" KING has b'een graciously pleased to
appoint: —
The Honourable William Augustus Forbes

Erskine, M.V.O., to be a Counsellor of
Embassy in His Majesty's Diplomatic Ser-
vice; and

Reginald Hervey Hoare, Esq., to be a Second
Secretary in His Majesty's Diplomatic Ser-
vice.

Foreign Office,
November 1, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Charles Stewart Smith, Esq., to be His

Majesty's Consul-General for the Provinces
of Huesca, 'Zaragoza, Teruel, Barcelona,
Tarragona, Lerida, Gerona, Valencia-,
Alicante and Castellon, and the Balearic
Islands, to reside at Barcelona.

Foreign Office,
November 13, 1913.

The KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Edward William Paget Thurstan, Esq., to be

His Majesty's Consul at Calais.

FACTORY AND WORKSHOP ACT, 1901.
In pursuance of Section 118 of the Factory

and Workshop Act, 1901, the Right Honour-
able Reginald McKenna, one of His Majesty's


